

An inclusive, community school in the heart of Midsomer Norton.

High Street Midsomer Norton Radstock BA3 2DR

Telephone: 01761412289

Email:office@midsomernortonprimary.co.uk Website: www.midsomernortonprimary.com Head of School: Ms Sarah Biss

Executive Headteacher: Mr Alun Randell 'Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership'

Tuesday 7th October 2025

We The Curious - Year 5/6 Trip Tuesday 2nd December 2025

Dear Parents and Carers

Years 5 and 6 will be visiting 'We The Curious' science centre in Bristol on Tuesday 2nd December 2025.

We will be departing from school at 9.00am and returning for 3.15pm - we will keep you updated via text if traffic causes any problems on the day!

Your child will need:

- A water bottle
- A packed lunch & healthy snack. If you would like the school to provide your child packed lunch, please email the office by the 27th November.
- Waterproof coat,
- School uniform children can wear leggings and trainers.

For this trip, we will be asking for a contribution of £26.30 to cover the cost of travel and entry fee. Please pay and consent to your child participating in the trip via ParentPay by Friday 7th November 2025.

If your child is entitled to Pupil Premium we ask for a contribution of £21.04 please edit the amount to pay via parentpay, we can then use your pupil premium allowance to 'top up'.

As you will be aware, school finances across the country are an issue; therefore, if we do not receive a 95% total fee we unfortunately will not be able to allow the trip to go ahead.

If we do not reach the 95% target, we will ask families, if they wish, to make a donation to 'top up' funds. Please do not feel pressure to do this, only do it if you can; we have had many families ask if they can be given this choice before a trip is cancelled.

We will confirm by Friday 14th November if the trip is not able to go ahead.

Yours sincerely,

Year 5 & 6 Team